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Heller Pushes to Repeal Cadillac Tax by End of Year

(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke on the Senate floor in a colloquy with Senator Martin Heinrich (D-NM), urging his colleagues to support their efforts to repeal the “Cadillac tax” by the end of the year. Click HERE or on the video below to watch Senator Heller’s remarks.
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Background: 
In September, Senators Heller and Heinrich introduced S. 2045, which fully repeals the Affordable Care Act’s Cadillac tax. The two Senators introduced the Senate companion to Congressman Joe Courtney’s (D-CT02) House legislation.  Beginning in 2018, the Cadillac tax will tax employers whose health insurance plans cost more than $10,200 a year for individuals and $27,500 a year for families at 40 percent of the cost above those limits. In Nevada alone, 1.3 million workers who have employer-sponsored health insurance plans will be hit by this tax. 

Last week, Senator Heller filed an amendment to fully repeal the Cadillac tax. This amendment reflects the same goal as S. 2045 and passed the Senate by a vote of 90-10. 
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